Students with Lactose Intolerance

ANEW REQUEST MUST BE COMPLETED EACH SCHOOL YEAR

Dear Parent or Guardian,

State law (Minnesota Statute 124D.114) requires Child Nutrition Programs to provide a
state approved alternative for a student with lactose intolerance if the parent has
requested an alternative in writing.

Belgrade-Brooten-Elrosa Schools will provide unflavored lactose free milk for any
student with lactose intolerance who has turned in the form below.

Complete the form below if you need to make this request for your child, please
contact the school nurse at 320-254-8211 x 1211 or jhalvorson@bbejaguars.org if you
have any questions.

Jesi Halvorson, RN
School Nurse

Parent/Guardian Request for Lactose Reduced Milk

Name of Student: Grade/Teacher:

Name of Parent/Guardian:

Daytime Telephone #: Evening Telephone #:

School District: ISD 2364, Belgrade-Brooten-Elrosa Schools

Parent Signature: Date:

Please return the completed form to the school nurse or the office.



